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I fully support increasing the licensing capacity of adult care homes (ACH).  ACHs 

have consistently provided care with higher satisfaction reported both from residents 

and their families. Even with an increase in capacity, the ratio of residents to 

caregivers are still the best in the state.  The need for is high for great, consistent 

care.   

Washington state has increased their capacity in care homes with great results, so 

we know that not only is it possible but also successful.  


